
 
 
 
 

  
   
 

 
 
  L E G A L    N O T I C E                                      
  
The Montgomery City Council will hold a public hearing Tuesday, September 3, 2024 at 5:00 
p.m. in the Council Auditorium, City Hall, 103 North Perry Street, Montgomery, Alabama on 
the proposed Ordinance amending FY 2024 Operating and Debt Service Budget and adopting 
FY 2025 Operating and Debt Service Budget. Letters of proponents, opponents, 
recommendations or concerns may be mailed to:  City Clerk, P.O. Box 1111, Montgomery, AL 
36101-1111. 
 
The Mayor’s Budget Message and Proposed Ordinance adopting the 2024 Budget may be 
viewed on-line at www.montgomeryal.gov or copies obtained in the City Clerk’s Office, 103 
North Perry Street, Montgomery, AL. 
 
If additional information is needed, call 334-625-2195.    
      

BRENDA GALE BLALOCK  
MONTGOMERY CITY CLERK 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 


